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Bearspaw Design Engagement Meet-1 
March 10, 2014 
Yellowbird Community League  
 
Design Engagement Participants 
 
Attendees: City of Edmonton, Builder (Landmark Homes) and Community Representatives* 

-City of Edmonton: Tim McCargar, Prabhat Dahal 
- Builder: Mark Turner, Deepa Somani 
- Community Representatives (community) 

 
 
On behalf of the Strategic Planning, City of Edmonton, we would like to thank you for participating 
in Bearspaw First Place Design engagement Meet 
 City and Builder representatives welcomed all participants and thank them for providing time 

to support the design process. The design opportunity participant expectations engagement 
process and process evaluation were discussed with the community representatives, prior to 
discussion of site new home layout options. 

 Site layout discussion points include; Opal and Manchester new home Designs and layouts 
presented to community residents.  

 Preference for Opal site layout of new homes indicated by the participants 
 Interest expressed in adjusting access on 16th Ave. to align with existing Lane will be 

investigated. 
 Residents like the idea of individual garbage pick up for each home. 
 Discussion of possible to attached garage townhouse occurred. Cost concerns for first time 

buyers discussed. Desire for unique elements in homes was expressed.  Builder will 
investigate and report back on how these issues may be addressed. 

 Concerns expressed regarding the number of homes proposed in the site layout, and in the 
provision of parking for new residents.     

 Residents also expressed desire in unique characteristics so that these home stand up from 
other communities. City and builders will investigate how these concerns may be addressed. 
  

Key messages from meeting  
 Opal new home site layout alternative preferred by residents 
 More visitor parking information to be provided on next design 
 Interest in revised design reflecting lower number of homes if possible 
 Desire for some unique features in design that will set development apart from other program 

sites expressed by residents. 
Next meetings propose for April 7 and April 28, subject to hall availability 

 
- We want to propose new date April 08, 2014 or April 09, 2014 (depending on the availability 

of the Community League Hall for second Design Engagement Meet. Please suggest if the new 
date does not work for   

- Information will be updated on the Builders Facebook page. We will be sending an updated 
email to all representatives, community league executive about the update.  




































